
 
 
Roanne Clements -Bedson 

 
Parent Governor 
 

 
 
I am proud to be the parent of a CSSA student, and privileged to be a parent governor on 
the Academy Governance Committee.  I am always impressed by the dedication of the 
staff team and the student-centred approach to everything they do.  By offering my 
professional and personal experience I hope to be able to support the school in their drive 
to continually improve. 
 
As a parent of children with SEN (Special Educational Needs), I have experience of the joys 
and frustrations that are involved.  I will always champion the needs of every child to 
belong and achieve.  I also get to hear first-hand the voice of students: their successes, 
challenges and the many opportunities and support that they are offered by school. 
 
Professionally, I am the headteacher of a local primary school.  Over half of our y6 
children transfer to Childwall every year so I also get to hear the voice of parents and the 
local reputation of CSSA. 
 
I have been a governor since November 2022 and it has been great to see the school go 
from strength to strength. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


